
 

 

 

Family Learning courses starting week commencing 17 January 2022* 
*Unless otherwise stated 

Welcome to Family Learning Schools courses! We hope that you will join us for one of our fun and informative courses starting in 

January. Our courses are for parents only and will help you to support your child to make progress at school. 
Booking is essential. Please click on the links below or contact the Enrolment Team on 01296 383582 

For more information contact Kathryn on 07770 641997 

 Reception: 
Support your 

child with phonics 
and reading 

Free online five-week course for parents with children in Reception 
Phonics is a crucial part of learning to read. Learn how phonics is taught and how you can 
support your child through simple, fun resources. 

Choose from: Thursday mornings or Wednesday afternoons 

Y1&2: Support 
your child with 

phonics and 
reading 

Free online five-week course for parents with children in Years 1 and 2 
Find out how phonics is taught in Key Stage 1 and what your child needs to know. Learn simple, 
fun activities and games to reinforce their phonics knowledge and skills.  

Choose from: Tuesday, or Thursday mornings  

Y1&2: Support 
your child with 
maths (Shape, 

Data and 
Measure)  

Free online five-week course for parents with children in Years 1 and 2 

Find out about how your child learns maths at school and discover fun activities and games to 
reinforce their knowledge and skills. 
Tuesday evenings 

Y3&4: Support 
your child with 

reading and 
comprehension 

Free online five-week course for parents with children in Years 3 and 4 
Find out what is expected from your child at this age and how they are taught in school. Learn 
simple, fun activities to help them to progress and reinforce these important skills and 
understanding. 

Choose from: Tuesday or Thursday afternoons 

 
Early Years: 

Confident Me 

Free online or face-to-face five-week course for parents of children from 2–4 years  
Find out how you can support your child’s confidence and well-being through stories and 

simple activities at home. 

Tuesday (9.30am-11.30am) online or Wednesday (10am-12pm) at Newtown Family Centre 

 
Thinking about 
Volunteering 

Free online workshop for parents and carers with school age children 

Are you thinking of going back into the workplace? Discover the skills you have and how they 
match the skills you need to work as a volunteer. Look at where to find volunteer 

opportunities and what are the next steps on your journey 
Monday 7 February (10am-12pm) 


